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School Closures 
 

 School will not be 
open tomorrow Friday 

3rd April and for the 
following two weeks 

due to the spring 
break. 

 

School reopens on 
Monday 20th April. 

 

We hope you all enjoy 
the break! 

 

Diary Dates 

Term 4 Begins 
Monday 23rd February to 

Thursday 2nd April 

Spring Break 

Friday 3rd April to 
Friday 17th April 

Term 5 Begins 
Monday 20th April to 

Friday 22nd May 

School Closed –  
May Day 

Monday 4th May 

Half Term Break 
Monday 25th May to 

Friday 29th May 

Term 6 Begins 

Monday 1st June to 
Friday 24th July 

School Closed – 
 Eid-Ul-Fitr 

Friday 17th July 

 

Easter Bonnet Competition 

African Food Day at Roman Road  
 

On Friday we held an African food day. 
 

 Parents and children were given the opportunity to taste a variety of African food 
and drink whilst listening to African music. 

 

Some children and parents also dressed up in their traditional African costumes. 
 

We would like to say a big thank you to all of the parents, carers and staff of 
Roman Road who donated food and their time to make the event the great 

success that it was.  
 
 

Well done to all of the children 
who took part in the Easter bonnet 

competition. 
 

Every child made a great effort 
and all of the bonnets were 

fantastic. 
 

 After a very tough decision, 8 
children were selected as the 

winners. 

 

Class 4B Easter Assembly 
 

Today, class 4B put on a fantastic performance for their  
Easter assembly. 

 

The children told a very informative story about the meaning of 
Easter, acting out as news reporters. 

 

The whole school and parents/carers also enjoyed the great 
songs sung by 4B. 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

Newsletter 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu 
Week 1 

20
th

 April 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Fish 
Choice 

Tuna Salad Wrap 

Fish Fillet & 
Parsley Sauce 

with New 
Potatoes* 

White Fish Bake 
with Roast or 

Boiled Potatoes 

Jacket Potatoes 
with Tuna & 
Sweetcorn 

Fish Crunchy with 
Chips or Mashed 

Potatoes 

Meat 
Choice 

Toad in the Hole 
with Mashed 

Potatoes 

Chicken & 
Sweetcorn Pie 

with New 
Potatoes* 

Roast Lamb/Beef 
with Roast or 

Boiled Potatoes* 

Spaghetti 
Bolognese 

(Lamb/Beef)* 

BBQ Chicken with 
Chips or Mashed 

Potatoes* 

Vegetarian 
Choice 

Vegetable & 
Quorn Stir Fry 
with Noodles* 

Vegetarian Pasta 
Bake* 

Vegetarian Chilli 
with Rice & Taco* 

Wholemeal 
Cheese Hoagie 

Melts  

Tomato Flan with 
Chips or Mashed 

Potatoes* 

Vegetable 
Selection 

Carrots 
Peas  

Mixed Vegetables 
Broccoli 

Fresh Seasonal  
Vegetables  

Sweetcorn 
Green Beans 

Baked Beans 
Peas 

Dessert 
Raspberry Ripple 

Ice Cream 
Sponge Roll 

Carrot Cake &  
Custard* 

Frozen Yoghurt 
with Peaches 

Fruit Crumble 
with Ice Cream* 

Seasonal Fruit 
Salad* with 

Dream Topping 

Halal meat is provided at Roman Road 

 
Reward 4 

Bakirathe- 2B 
Nusaybah- 3A 
Chris- 3A 
Fajar- 4B 
Samara- 4B 
Yaqub- 6A 
Aimiee- 6A 
Bronte- 6A 

 
Reward 5 

Faran- 1A 
Leah- 6A 
Chloe- 6A 
Zeki- 6A 

Reward Certificates  
 
 

We also print a list of names of children who have 
achieved Reward= 3, 4 or 5 certificates. 

Reward 3 
Snehita- 3B 
Grace- 3B 
Mahied- 3B 
Kimberly- 3B 
Zara- 3B 
Sabina- 3B 
Andrei.R- 4A 
Sonny- 4A 
Jadah- 4B 
Destiny- 4B 
Izabel- 4B 
Demesha- 5A 
Teddy- 5A 
Zhaahir- 6A 
Kareena- 6A 

Reward 3 
Adam- 1A 
Maryam- 2A 
Joshua- 2A 
Holly- 2A 
Miya- 2A 
Ioana- 2A 
Sawdah- 2A 
Agnese- 2A 
Zainab- 2A 
Naomi- 2B 
Aadam- 2B 
Emmanuel- 2B 
Lila- 3A 
Fatima- 3A 
Naziha- 3B 

 

Marie Curie Fundraising 
 

Since the beginning of the year we have been 
taking part in many different events such as food 
sales, dressing up days and each child growing 

their own daffodils, in order to raise money for the 
charity - Marie Curie. 

 

We are very proud to announce that in total we 
have raised £1571.85! 

 

Thank you to all of the parents/carers and 
children of Roman Road for their support and 

generous donations of money and time. 

School Closures 
 

 School will not be open tomorrow Friday 3rd April 
and for the following two weeks due to the spring 

break. 
 

School reopens on Monday 20th April. 
 

We hope you all enjoy the break! 
 

Attendance Winners  
 
 

 

Class 6A with 97%  


